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Certification Now Required for GPRS Payment Requests 
 

The Office of Management and Budget (OMB) Uniform Guidance (2 CFR 200) requires certification that 

payment requests are proper and in accordance with the terms and conditions of the federal 

award.  Accordingly, beginning on October 1, 2017, DOJ award recipients will be required to certify each 

payment request before submission in the Grant Payment Request System (GPRS).  The certification 

represents the recipient’s compliance with all terms and conditions of the award, as well as statutory 

and regulatory requirements, and all related requirements that appear in the certifications and 

assurances for this award.  Language related to 8 U.S.C. § 1373, which concerns communications 

between government agencies regarding immigration status, is applicable only to the extent that there 

ARE any restrictions relating to 8 U.S.C. § 1373 that are applicable to the award. 

The certification text will display at the bottom of the GPRS payment request screen.  The user will be 

required to scroll through the entire certification text prior to clicking the “I Agree and Submit” button 

(Figure 1, A). The I Agree, Submit button remains disabled until users have scrolled through all the text. 

Users must click the activated I Agree, Submit button to initiate the payment request process (Figure 1, 

B).   

Figure 1 Declaration and Certification of Payment/Drawdown Terms and I Agree, Submit button 
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Once users click the “I Agree and Submit” button, a payment request confirmation screen is displayed 
(Figure 2, A) 

Figure 2 Confirmation of a successful payment request certification and submission 
 

 




